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To the Committee on Energy
This bill is ridiculous!  By all means let’s restrict any possible way to generate income from
State lands!  
The ability to be free of oil and gas from other nations is very important. So is generating
money for our state to invest in our crumbling infrastructure! Why remove any possible
potential income?
No vote on this!

Sincerely
Barbara and Ken Arnold
79117 Otis Valley Rd
Drewsey OR 97904
541-493-2728


